DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Puerto Rico Medicaid Program

Third Important Update
2024-PRMP-HIE-001
Response to Vendor’s Question 76

This notification! has the purpose of informing interested vendors the
answer to question 76 in the PDF document identified as Vendor-QA related
to the Health Information Exchange Operations and Technical Services

request for proposals, which was left blank. The response should read as
follows:

76 Please describe any funding resources | This RFP is focused on the establishment
available to provide technical of an HIE in Puerto Rico that will work as
assistance, training and support to a tool to connect island-wide providers

providers not affiliated with a Primary | to longitudinal patient records to reduce
Health Center receiving 330 funds. costs and burden of care and improve

care quality. This resource will be made
available to providers regardless of their
affiliation with Primary Health Centers
and 330 funds.

The document uploaded Friday 9 has been substituted to include this
response to the vendor’s question.

For questions or comments, please contact Ms. Elizabeth Otero Martinez,
Solicitation Coordinator, at elizabeth.otero@salud.pr.gov .

Medicaid Program
February 12, 2024

! Issued in accordance with Section 3.8 of the RFP.



